
NOTICE OF REVISED SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

 

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Neoga Community School 

District #3 School Board, originally scheduled for August 14, 2025, has been 

rescheduled to August 13, 2025 at 7:00 pm at the Unit Office located at 790 East 

7th Street, Neoga, Illinois. 


